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TO:  Staff Senate President Renee Ballard 

FROM: University of Wyoming President Laurie S. Nichols 

CC:  Jeanne Durr, Human Resources 

  Tara Evans, General Counsel 

DATE:  May 22, 2019 

 

RE:  Response Memo for Staff Senate Resolution #238 

 

 

Thank you for sharing Staff Senate Resolution #238 regarding suggested modifications to the 

University of Wyoming Salary Policy. I appreciate the input that members of the Staff Senate 

have provided on this matter. 

 

This memo serves to acknowledge receipt of the resolution and to inform the Staff Senate that it 

has been forwarded to the Salary Policy Task Force for review and consideration. 

 

 




